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22nd April 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: KS2 Gymnastics 

As a small school, we would like to offer Key Stage 2 the opportunity to use a larger space with specialist 
equipment for gymnastics. Therefore, in the Summer term, Key Stage 2 will have gymnastics lessons with 
Sapphire which is located at Hemel Hempstead Leisure centre. 

The dates for the sessions are as follows: 

Year 3&4 Year 5&6 

1st May 1:45-2:45pm 12th June 1:45-2:45pm 

8th May 1:45-2:45pm 19th June 1:45-2:45pm 

15th May 1:45-2:45pm 3rd July 1:45-2:45pm 

22nd May 1:45-2:45pm 10th July 1:45-2:45pm 

5th June 1:45-2:45pm 17th July 1:45-2:45pm 

The children will travel to and from the venue via minibus and will be accompanied by school staff. As 
gymnastics is part of the National Curriculum, all children will be required to participate. 

We politely ask for a £25 contribution towards the costs by no later than Thursday 1st May 2025. All 
payments are to please be made via Arbor.  

If you have any questions or concerns about payment, please do not hesitate to contact me before 1st May.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr Matt Beach 

Headteacher 
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